
 
 

Library Closed for Chinese New Year (1 – 2 February 2022) 
(24 January 2022) 

 

Dear all, 
 

Please be informed that during the Chinese New Year festive season, both the 
Main Library (Kampar campus) and the Mary KUOK Pick Hoo Library (Sungai Long 
campus) will be closed from 
 

Tuesday (1 February 2022) - Wednesday (2 February 2022) 
 
Normal library opening hours will resume on Thursday (3 February 2022).  
 
We apologize for any inconvenience caused. 
 

Wishing you a Happy Chinese New Year and Happy Holidays 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
UTAR Library 


